
May 2016

Subject: Direct referral.

Communication from the MIS Director to appear before the Personnel and Finance committee to
request the reclassification of the Programmer ll (a rea), PU 20 to a Programmer lll PU 22.

This recommendation is being made to address the personnel changes in the MIS department requiring

the functions of this staff member to take on additional duties which include Research and Development

for the GIS and Cityworks applications, maintenance of the MUNIS ERP databases, and providing

instruction and guidance to the other Programmer positions.

The increase will be paid for by existing funds in the MIS Salaries Budget


